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April 6, 1979

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Allen S. Cabell

License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Cabell:

The fee for the Safeguards Inspection conducted
5/22/78 to 5/24/78 at this facility is attached to
this letter. A copy of the invoice is enclosed for
your convenience.

Please note the attachment to this letter which ex-

plains ocur objection to being charged for the above in-
spection fee.

Sincerely,

Manager, Compliance
RIG:DMS:ar

Enclosure
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ATTACHMENT

\

This payment is being made, under protest, to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission in compliance with the final order of

the United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission entered on
February 9, 1978, and publicly noticed on February 21, 1978

(43 Federal Regulations 7210) for inclusion in Title 10, Chapter
I, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 170, entitled "Fees for
Facilities and Materials Licenses and Other Regulatory Services
under the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as Amended, Revision of Fee
Schedule". United Nuclear Corporation specifically requests that
all payments made as a result of this rule refunded with interest,
if, as a result of future review or as a result of any subseguent
action on the part of any other licensee or concerned party,

this rule is determined to be illegal under Federal or State

legislation.



